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Pawnee City Pride Committee presents report
(KLZA)--The Pawnee City Pride Committee presented a report to the City
Council July 9th.

There were a dozen homes on the list the committee feels need attention. The
needs ranged from need for paint, lawn mowing, general cleanup all the way to
suggestions the house be razed.

The committee will make personal contact with the homeowners before the City
sends letters to them. Committee members feel they might be able to organize
some groups to help with projects such as painting.

Committee members want to public to know they are not out just looking for

homes in disrepair, they also plan to begin a “Yard of the Week” program to
recognize property owners that put in an effort to have their homes looking nice.
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